Hello SU Families,
 
Thank you for another great week with your students!  This week we reviewed recess expectations including using the equipment in a safe way, playing tag in the field (not on the blacktop), and not play fighting. Ask your student why it is important to follow these expectations!
 
Conferences
Please click on the link below if you would like to provide snacks for the staff to enjoy during conferences. It is so appreciated! 
 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080F4FA5A922A4F58-south
 
Chuck E. Cheese Night
Please join us Wednesday 10/19 for SU night at Chuck E. Cheese!  SU will receive 20% donation of the sales from this event so be sure to mention you are from South Union when you order.  Money from this fundraiser will go to teacher appreciation items and conference meals, items for student rewards and incentives, and recess equipment.
 
Cold Weather Reminder
As the weather changes, please be sure to send your students to school with hats, coats, and gloves for outside recess.  We will go outside as long as the feels like temperature is 16 or above.  If you need help with winter weather items for your child, please click on the link below:
https://www.dmschools.org/student-support-and-parent-feedback/
 
 
Important Dates
10/26-10/27 Conferences
10/26 SAC Meeting 5:00
10/31 No School-Conferences
10/31 Trunk or Treat at SU 4-8
11/7-11/8 No School-Fall Break
 
 
Contact Us
Jill.Burke@dmschools.org
Kelly.Ruden@dmschools.org
Ashley.Snyder@dmschools.org
515-242-8409
“Like” us on Facebook-South Union Elementary
 
 
Kelly Ruden
Associate Principal
South Union Elementary
(515) 242-8409
 
We’re all aboard only when ALL means ALL…SU this is US!!


